Workers’ Compensation Alert                                       2009-02 Issued 10/13/09


This Alert includes:
 

· INFORMATION RELATED TO A CHANGE ON IT0082 AND THE QUARTERLY AVERAGE WEEKLY WAGES BEING DISPLAYED
Effective October 13, 2009, the quarterly average weekly wage will be displayed on IT0082 (example below).  This is the replacement for the AWW variant that you previously had to run using Wage Type Reporter. BCPO will be supplying this information to CompServices, so this change requires no action by you.  
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If you have any questions, please submit a Help Desk Ticket.
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